From: eera.admin_no_reply@state.mn.us

To: Davis, Richard (PUC)
Subject: Public Comment re: Bent Tree North Wind Farm
Date: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:10:18 AM

Bent Tree North Wind Farm

Submitter Name: Rachel Knudson
Submitter Email: racknud@gmail.com
Submitter Telephone: (507) 383-0877

Comment:

As we see our climate changing before our eyes, witnessing destructive storms increasing in
numbers every year, we cannot bury our heads in the sand and do nothing. We need more
clean energy. This wind farm will help utilize a resource we have in our area (abundant wind)
and produce more clean electricity. Please approve this project so we can continue looking and
moving forward toward a goal of reducing climate change. My toddler's generation needs this!
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